
da Maria Luisa Vinci mluisa.vinci@gmail.com  
a Georgia K <benqfp567@gmail.com> 
data 25 marzo 2011 18:04 
oggetto Greetings from Florence 
proveniente da gmail.com 
  

nascondi dettagli 25 mar  

Hello Georgia, 
how are you?Still busy with your job?? 
Here in Florence spring is in the air, no more cold, freeze, perfect. 
Students are all the same, no willing to study but eager to do/practise new things;better that nothing. 
I'm learning how to use the interactive whiteboard;it's a challenge!!!!! 
In May I'm going to Germany for our LeTS GO project meeting, so still busy!!!! 
I'd like to ask you (once more, so please, apologize me!!!!)if you are interested to become our 
Associated Partner in our LeTS GO project. It's not a merely active partnership, just have an idea 
and take into consideration our activities, spread them to those(teachers of languages, tutors)who 
are interested in new technologies and methodologies. Our teachers have created simple, appealing 
learning objects for primary, high school students and are testing them in their classroom. 
On the contrary, if you are not interested in it, would you mind submitting this request to your 
collegues? 
I hope I will not disturb you with this request. 
Have a nice day  
Maria Luisa 
 


